STATE OF INDIANA)

                            SS)

COUNTY OF CLAY
)

Laura Stearley opened the Clay County Drainage Board meeting on October 5, 2020.  Members present were Paul Sinders, Bryan Allender, Marty Heffner, and Laura Stearley. Marshall Nuckolls was absent. Also present was Eric Somheil, Attorney for the Board. Jennifer Flater made a record of the following proceedings to wit:

Motion to approve the September 8, 2020 minutes was made by Laura Stearley and seconded by Marty Heffner. Motion carried 4-0. 
IN THE MATTER OF OLD BUSINESS
Jennifer read an email from Vernon stating he had met with Mike and Bill Wolfe along with Brad Stultz, Highway Superintendent. Meeting went well and Brad has a plan to correct the drainage on their parcel in Harrison Township on County Road 500 S. The work will begin after the crops are out. Vernon will give an update at the November meeting.

IN THE MATTER OF NEW BUSINESS

There was no new business.
IN THE MATTER OF ADJOURNMENT

There being no other business Marty Heffner made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Paul Sinders.  Motion carried 4-0.
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